

What's Going On?

Speaking and Writing Tasks

During the months of April and May, all Multilingual students, who receive ELD services, will be taking the final Speaking & Writing Tasks for this school year.

This assessment is given three times a year, and is used to measure students' language growth in the areas of Speaking and Writing.

Let's Celebrate!

April is National Bilingual/Multilingual
Learner Advocacy Month, a time to
recognize and uplift our Multilingual
Learners (MLs) and the rich linguistic
diversity they bring to our schools. Let's
celebrate their achievements, advocate
for their success, and create inclusive
environments where all students thrive.

April is also **Arab American Heritage Month!** It is a time to celebrate and recognize the history, culture, and contributions of Arab Americans, in areas like art, science, politics, and business.

Family Engagement

Join us for International Family Day at Camp Schmidt on May 3, 2025, from 10:30 AM to 2:00 PM! This special event is open to families with students in 4th grade or lower and offers an opportunity to explore the environmental literacy program that is a key part of the 5th grade science curriculum in PGCPS. Each school may invite up to five families on a first-come, first-served basis. If your family is interested, please complete the information on the flyer and email it to Michele Turner (michele.turner@pgcps.org)

Upcoming Events

- April 3: End of 3rd Quarter
- April 4: 3 Hour Early Dismissal
- April 14-21: Spring Break
- April 22: 3rd Quarter Report Cards Released Online
- April 7-May 23: MCAP Testing
 Window



